
From: Ebinger, Matthew J. - PDR
To: Oliver, Alyson E. - PDR
Cc: Vonck, Kevin J. - PDR
Subject: FW: Elimination of Parking Minimums
Date: Monday, April 17, 2023 8:45:10 AM

 
 
Matthew J. Ebinger, AICP
Principal Planner - Land Use Administration |Department of Planning & Development Review | City
of Richmond | Matthew.Ebinger@RVA.gov | 804-646-6308
 
From: Tillie Shifflett [mailto:matilda.shifflett@gmail.com] 
Sent: Sunday, April 16, 2023 12:01 PM
To: Ebinger, Matthew J. - PDR <Matthew.Ebinger@rva.gov>
Subject: Elimination of Parking Minimums
 
CAUTION: This message is from an external sender - Do not open attachments or click links unless you recognize

the sender's address and know the content is safe.

 
To Whom It May Concern:
If this ordinance were to be adopted it would be devastating for anyone living within  the City
as well as for those coming into our city for business or personal reasons. Parking would be a
nightmare. PLEASE, PLEASE do not pass this ordinance.
Matilda S. Shifflett (Mrs. Larry S.)
 

mailto:Matthew.Ebinger@rva.gov
mailto:Alyson.Oliver@rva.gov
mailto:Kevin.Vonck@rva.gov

